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	California Transportation Commission Awards $448 Million to Los Angeles County Projects 

The California Transportation Commission (CTC) awarded the following bond proceeds to Los Angeles County projects today: 
· Expo Phase II light rail project received $35.3 million; 

· The Orange Line Busway from Canoga Park to Chatsworth received $13.5 million;
· The Alameda Corridor East project received $336.6 million to help eliminate street crossings in the City of San Gabriel;
· Three traffic signal synchronization projects to better manage traffic on Foothill Boulevard in the San Fernando Valley and in South Los Angeles; and,

· Two projects at the Port of Long Beach were also awarded funds. The Pier F Support Yard Project and the Ocean Boulevard Track Realignment will both help make rail operations more efficient.

The CTC is also expected to vote tomorrow on approving $19.8 million in funds for a Caltrans project to widen the I-5 Freeway between the I-605 freeway and the Orange County line.

Please click here to view Metro’s press release on this item.
http://www.metro.net/news/simple_pr/CTC-state-awards-448-mill-in-bonds-to-LA-County/
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